## ANCS PTCA Board Report May 2015

## **Overview**

This year PTCA awarded over \$30,000 in gifts and grants to the school. Our meetings have averaged about 40-60 families represented this year and we hope to continue to see more participation next year.

**Challenges or Issues** 

Our recommendation to the Board is to continue to explore a formal way to link the work of the PTCA and the Board. As business comes before the Board, the PTCA offers a conduit for communication and decision-making that can provide a valuable tool for community collaboration.

## **Monthly Highlights**

- Our end-of-the-year family picnic was a success with approximately 50 families attending. A huge thank you to David Bradley and his team for preparing the meals.
- PTCA donated \$3000 to the Annual Campaign for this school year.
- Next year's budget includes grants to the school to bring back Math at 688 at the elementary campus and to fund a new garden education program at the middle campus.

Upcoming 2015-16 PTCA Events

September 8: General PTCA Meeting